
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING  

OF THE  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 OF THE 

SOUTHERN HILLS COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

TO BE HELD  

July 21, 2022 

 

Public notice is hereby given that a special meeting of the Board of Directors of Southern Hills 
Community Improvement District will be held July 21, 2022 at 6:30 p.m.  The meeting will be 
held at The Pitch, Southern Hills Shopping Center, Springfield, MO 

Dated July 15, 2022 

 

Agenda Attached 


